
List of Projects (BME 2019-2023 BATCH) 

Batch 

No. Reg.No. Name Project Title Guide 

1 

URK19BM1027 
URK19BM1018 
URK19BM1022 

Jesiva preethi 

Keerthana 

Rishika 

Diagnosis and monitoring of knee 

injury in sports medicine 
Dr.D.Pamela 

2 

URK19BM1026 
URK19BM1024 

Varun 

Wren jacob Troubleshooting of 

ophthalmology  equipments 
Dr.Samson Issac 

3 

 
URK19BM1005 
 

 

Obed Samsher 

 

Troubleshooting of critical care  

equipments 
Dr.Samson Issac 

4 

 
 
URK19BM1012 
 

 

 

Annvia mary 

 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments and training by ISARA 
healthcare 

Dr.Subha Hency 
Jose.P 

5 

 
 
 
URK19BM1011 

 

 

 

Shruthi mukesh 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments and training by in 
kerala surgical equipments co 

Dr.Subha Hency 
Jose.P 

6 

 
 
URK19BM1013 
 

 

 

Niya baburaj 

 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments and training in kerala 
surgical equipments co 

Dr.Subha Hency 
Jose.P 

7 

URK19BM1009 
URK19BM1017 
URK19BM1021 

Arjun ajikumaran 

nair 

Emmanuel jude 

mathew 

S Alocius rohan 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments. 

Dr.S.Thomas 
George 

8 

URK19BM1023 
URK19BM1016 
URK19BM1003 
 

Angel mary 

mathew 

A. Thepora 

Snekha 

 

Study on infant and maternal 

equipments in phoenix medical 

systems. 

Dr.Binola K 
Jebalin 

9 

URK19BM1035 
URK19BM1028 
 

Felsheeba ev vincy 

I Christina angel VR game development for obese 

persons. 

Dr.Binola K 
Jebalin 

10 

URK19BM1008 
URK19BM1024 
URK19BM1006 

Jeevan thomas 

Jeril saju 

Amal muhammed P 

A 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments. 

Dr.Gnanasaravana
n 

11 

 
 
URK19BM1031 

 

 

Shaviee 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments by Prashan medical 
systems. 

Ms.D.Hepsiba 

12 

URK19BM1016 
 

Christina dorathy 

 

Advanced training in biomedical 

equipments by Harvey 

Biomedicals and biosense 

webster. 

Dr.S.Gifta 



13 

 
 
URK19BM1010 

 

 

Karon christina 

francis 

Diabetese-A diabetes monitoring 
and management mobile 
application. 

Dr.S.Gifta 

14 

 
 
URK19BM1030 

 

 

Hariharasudhan 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments, invitro diagnostic 
devices and ultrasound. 

Dr.R.Jegan 

15 
 

 
 
URK19BM1032 
 

 

 

Jegan 

 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments and ultrasound. 

Dr.R.Jegan 

16 

 
 
URK19BM1004 
 

 

 

Javid jaffar 

 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments and invitro 
diagnostic devices 

Dr.R.Jegan 

17 
 

 
 
URK19BM1034 
 

 

 

Gokulnath 

 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments and maternity 
devices. 

Mr.Samuel 
Chrysolite 

18 

 
URK19BM1002 
 

 

M.karuppasamy 

 

Advanced training in Biomedical 
equipments 

Mr.Samuel 
Chrysolite 

19 

 
URK19BM1019 

 

Roshan immauel 

raj 

Adhesive flexible resonator for 

covid details verification 

Mr.Samuel 
Chrysolite 

20 

URK19BM1033 
URK19BM1020 

Oriana gabriella 

manners 

Derek sanch 

AI modelled smart orthopedic 

knee implant 
Dr.P.Manimegalai 

21 

 
 
 
URK19BM1001 
 

 

 

 

Sowmya Sudhakar 

 

Wearable suit with CPAP for 

overcoming altitude sickness and 

mild obstructive sleep apnea. 

Dr.P.Manimegalai 

 


